
Dear Faculty, 

As a reminder, all Summer textbook adoptions will be due to the Bookstore by 

Monday, March 25, 2024. 

The bookstore is under new management so we are asking faculty to take the time 

to confirm we have everything correct for your Summer courses, even if you 

previously contacted the bookstore. We want to make sure we have everything 

correct for your students. 

Please send your Summer Adoption information to: 

James Harding – 2340txt@follett.com 

Or, stop by the bookstore and the team will forward them. 

Course (WRIT 101) 

Title 

Author 

ISBN 

Notes or comments, if any 

If you believe your materials are supposed to be delivered on a digital Inclusive 

Access (tuition fee) model please confirm that information in your response as well. 

If this request needs to be distributed to other departments or faculty please pass 

this request along to them. We are still building our contact list for the University. 

As an advance note – FALL Adoptions will be due April 15th! 

-Go Griz Store 


